
7/9/40. 

c/o No 1 Sergeants Mess. 

R.A.F. St Athans 

South Wales 

 

Dear Mother. 

I had a very nice journey coming back, it was very calm, the weather has been very good, and I 

haven’t been doing any flying since coming back. I called in to see Fanny but she was out, anyhow its 

just as well, because I cant stand a fuss and it only upsets me, I will try and get home for Rosh 

Hashana in October. I phoned Henry last week, I am phoning him again to-night. There is really no 

more to tell you, I am keeping quite well, I will write again soon, look after yourself. 

 

Love Benny 

 


